
CITY OF FOND DU LAC – PRESS RELEASE 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS – CONSTRUCTION & MAINTENANCE DIVISION 

 

Date: May 30, 2025 
 

To: News Media 
 

From: Christopher Johnson, City Engineer 
 

Re: Public Information Message – Main Street Closure 
 

The Department of Public Works would like to inform the motoring public of the one-
day closure of Main Street between Division Street and Forest Avenue.  The closure 
will be in place Wednesday, June 4th at 07:00 am and remain closed until the end of 
the day.  The closure will be in place to allow a utility contractor to complete 
water service installation at 1 S Main Street.  

 

Thank you for your patience. 


